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' JAMES RIVER CORPORATION
PACKAGING BUSINESS
1505 W. Mari St., F.O. Box 439, Greensburg. IN472440439

'

. June 10,1996

Region III, U.S. Nuclear Regulator Commission
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, IL. 60532-1357

Dear Sir:
,

This letter is to explain the failure to notify the Director of Nuclear Material Safety and
Safeguards within 30 days of the transfer of nuclear source devices from this facility. I

' inadvertently sent the letter to this regional office rather than to the DC office. Please see
attached letter dated January 16,1996 and the letter from NDC.

A letter has been sent to the Director notifying him of the transfer.

Sincerely,

h'

Sandra A. Bowman
Government Compliance Officer
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